
 

Saitama University Students Behavioral Guidelines 
～To  s t ud ent s～ 

We are working to prevent the spread of new coronavirus infections based on the 
"Manual for dealing with new coronavirus infections". 
To protect each other, students should follow the manual and take the following actions. 
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